

Lehman Enterprises, Inc.

360-331-7388

Fax: 360-331-2374

18181 SR 525 P.O. Box 549 Freeland, WA 98249

February 13, 2004

Carole J. Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Wa. 98504-7250

RE: Cancellation of Tariff

Dear Secretary,

The Lehman Enterprises Inc., hereby request that the Tariff which was established in 1980 that pertained to W.B. Waterworks be cancelled.

W.B. Waterworks is no longer serving water under the 1980 Tariff and has not been doing so since November 31, 2003.

W.B. Waterworks is now serving water under the Tariff that was established in 2003 that pertains to Lehman Enterprises, Inc. and has been doing so since December 1, 2003.

Lehman Enterprises, Inc. now owns and operates W.B. Waterworks and does so under the Tariff that was established in April of 2003.

If you have any questions please contact Terry Lehman at 360-331-7388.

Sincerely

Terry Lehman

Manager

Lehman Enterprises, Inc.